Mrs. Mary Norris Nina Kate Giles
Secretary . Secretary

To the senior class, the annual staff, and the student body of Ker- Dear Students:

Nothing can take the place of either. member your school.

S. M. Melton

G. L. McGuire
Senior High Principal

Mrs. B. M. Hahn
Secretary

S. M. Melton G. E. Thompson
Superintendent Assistant Superintendent

mit High School, I wish to express my best wishes, and may I remind My best wishes go to a student body of grand youngsters. Keep
you that present efforts determine future success and that living con- your enthusiasm and loyalty. Face life cleanly and ambitiously. Value
sists of a balanced diet of fun for spice and real work for substance. friendships. Dare to stand for what you have been taught is right. Re-

Sincerely,

Tommy Thompson

W. T. Varnell
Junior High Principal



